January 26, 1960

Dr. William Feindel,
?ﬁ.rgOI.

Dear Bill:

This is the reply of the
%Wellcome Foundation. I am afraid we had to
expect this because-our application was in
a most unusual form, but 1 think, neverthe-
less, it was in the only form that would
really serve the purposes of neurology that
we had described to then.

It is cuite clear that they
would be open to suggestions for fellowships
in either direction for one of us or for
someone we want to bring here, and now would
be the time to put in a recuest.

As ever yours,

w.P.,

/AD
Enel.



